
School Uniform
REGISTER NOW!

Keeping you updated
With the current lockdown, retail restrictions and social distancing likely 
to have a significant impact in the flow of customers through our retail 
branches over the summer, we are having to revise our operations to 
maintain a smooth customer service experience. So we can update you on 
these changes it is important that we ask you register on our website so we 
can communicate these once we are in a position to reopen.

Appointments GOING LIVE IN THE NEXT 2 WEEKS
We are in the process of revising our online appointment system to allow 
certain branch based schools the ability to visit our stores and be outfitted 
in a safe environment. These should only be booked by parents of children 
starting their school for the first time who need a full uniform.

At this stage we are unsure whether we will be able to offer appointments for 
pupils already at their school this summer and encourage purchases to be made 
on-line, although we will be monitoring the situation and communicating further 
in due course. 

Please register at www.stevensons.co.uk and you will be notified via email 
when the appointments will be live for you to book.

Appointments are a great opportunity to try on garments to make sure you 
have the correct sizes required with one of our trained Sales Advisors who 
will guide you through the uniform and sportswear requirements for your 
school.

Unrivalled 120 day returns policy
Our industry-leading 120 day returns policy means you can purchase now 
and still be able to exchange unused garments if your child has a sudden 
growth spurt before the start of school.


